
From: Dale Smith - Gilbert HO <gilbertafho(at)att.net>
Date: Tue, Jun 20, 2017 at 11:04 PM
Subject: Re: Use of images
To: Erwin Hogeling <harewin(at)gmail.com>

Erwin,

Feel free to use any of these and crop or reduce in size as you see fit.
Good luck in your endeavors.
If you can put a link to my websites where it might be appropriate, I would appreciate it, but it is not essential.

Dale Smith


